
Year of entry: 2024-2025 

Car Parking Regulations 2024-2025 

The following rules govern the use by students of University car parking area within 

the University Precinct. 

Car parks 

Car parking spaces in the University precinct are reserved for University staff and 

official visitors during normal working hours, i.e. Monday to Friday, 8 am to 5 pm, 

throughout the year, and students may not drive into or park motor vehicles in any 

University car park during these times.  (Students with a mobility impairment may 

apply to Security Services for a special car parking permit.) 

Students may park vehicles in these car parks at all other times, i.e. during the 

evenings and at weekends. 

Parking in the private access or exit road or area to or from any University car park is 

strictly prohibited, for reasons of safety. 

Offending vehicles will be subject to a Civil Parking Charge, the cost is £100 but 

reduced to £60 if paid within 14 days; no prior warning will be given. 

Motor cycle parks 

There are limited facilities for parking motor cycles in the precinct. 

Last amended July 2009. 


